
Monthly meeting  
Our next meeting will be held on January 3, at 4:30PM via Zoom. A link will be emailed to everyone soon. If you 

have any items you would like included on the agenda, please email these to info@woodland-lake.com at least one week 
before 12/6/2020. 

Did you know coyotes run with their tail  down?  
Thatʼs true! And dogs run with their tail up. Weʼre out here with a lot of them all around too. A little over a month ago, 
they were heard near the northeast side of the lake. It was also reported that one personʼs pet cat was killed by one. 

Be careful with your pets.

Please join us in welcoming our new Woodland lake lot owners!
(repeat from last month just in case) 

Lot 5: Colin Doherty 

Lot 12: Lori Harrison 

Lot 35: Steve 

Lot 91: Sam and Candice Westcot 

Lot 189: Blake Milligan, Lindsey Vick and their three children 

Lot 266: Evelyn Jones 

Lot 83:Jand Alexander 

 Contractors 
If you have a reliable and trustworthy contractor you would like to have included on a compiled list for reference, please send 

their trade name and contact information to info@woodland-lake.com 

 Trash  
The Department of Road Management provides a free pick-up service for disposal of leaves, limbs, and other non-household waste 
items. Leaves must be bagged and limbs must be lengths no longer than 4 feet. Please contact the main office to request a pick-up 

at (662)469-8025 and allow a response time of 7-10 business days for each request. More information can be found at 
https://woodland-lake.com/desoto-county-rubbish. You can also get weekly trash pick-up by WastePro. For more information, 

please contact them at (901)236-0660. 

 Covid blues 
Bored? Here are a couple of websites for safe and fun things to do close to home.  

www.Tunicatravel.com 

www.experiencetunicacounty.com  


